
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 13, 2023. 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers: 
 

Re: AY 2023-2024 Updates and Tuition Increase Advisory 
 
We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your ongoing support and partnership with 

our school. Your unwavering commitment to your child's education and involvement in their 

journey has made a significant impact on our school community. We have completed another 

successful school year together and simply could not have done it without you.  

 

As we prepare for another school year, we brace for the many new and exciting changes. As 

announced at our Prize Giving and Graduation Ceremony recently, we will be relocating for the 

new school year but will remain in the Ironshore community. We have remained quiet on the 

exact location to ensure all preparations are made in time for our re-opening without undue 

interruption. We are planning an open-house prior to the re-opening of school for all 

stakeholders to view and attend. All details on our relocation, will continue to be shared over the 

summer break to include pictures, etc. 

 

 We also write to inform you about an upcoming change regarding the tuition fees. After careful 

consideration and a comprehensive evaluation of our school's financial needs, it has become 

necessary to implement a modest tuition increase for the upcoming academic year 2023-2024. 

This decision was not made lightly, and we understand the financial responsibilities that you, as 

parents, undertake to provide your child with a quality education. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The tuition increase is vital to sustain and enhance the educational experience we provide at HSS. 

It will enable us to maintain our commitment to academic excellence, enrich our programs, invest 

in technology infrastructure, and support with our school expansion and relocation. We are 

committed to transparency, and we want to assure you that we have made every effort to keep 

the tuition increase as modest as possible, while ensuring the continued delivery of a high-quality 

education for your child. Kindly see below our revised rates for the new school year. 

 
Re: Tuition Increase & Payment Guidelines for AY 2023- 2024 

 
Our fee structure for the upcoming school year, 2023-2024: 
 

  Tuition Schedule in JM$   
Class Christmas (Aug. 28th) Easter ( Dec.15th) Summer (Mar. 25th) Total per annum  
Pre-School $90,000.00 $90,000.00 $90,000.00 $270,000.00 
K1-K2 $155,000.00 $155,000.00 $155,000.00 $465,000.00 
J1-J6 $174,000.00 $174,000.00 $174,000.00 $522,000.00 
S1-S5 $204,000.00 $204,000.00 $204,000.00 $612,000.00 
S6 $204,000.00 $204,000.00 $204,000.00 $612,000.00 

 
Payments can be made by: 

1. Cash OR Point of Sale (debit, credit) at the school’s office.  

2. Bank Transfer –please see our banking details below: 

 Bank Name: National Commercial Bank (NCB) 
Branch: Half Moon 
Account Name: Heinz Simonitsch Education Foundation Limited 
Account Number: 491 000 899 
Account Type: Current JMD 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We value the partnership between our school and parents, and we remain committed to 

providing an exceptional educational experience that prepares our students for future success. 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we navigate the ever-evolving landscape of 

education.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the tuition increase, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. We are here to address any inquiries and provide the necessary assistance. Thank you 

for your continued trust in our school community. We look forward to another successful year of 

collaboration, growth, and achievement for our students. 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Tamar McKenzie 
Head of Schools 
 
 
 


